
18/03/2019 

MR Arne Borg 
19 Wattle AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
arnenborg@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0193 - 21 Wattle Avenue FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am seriously unhappy with the revised submission as it does not address many of the 
concerns I raised with the original development application. This is a waste of everyone's time. 
The prior town planner Maxwell Duncan asked the prior plans to be withdrawn so that the 
applicants could consult with council on what is an appropriate development. Either this 
consultation did not happen or the applicants have chosen to ignore the discussions, because 
the new development application is not significantly different. 

As there is no where to attach a document I will send an email with an updated submission 
document. 

Regards

Arne Borg 0421 141 468 

Sent: 18/03/2019 6:11:35 PM
Subject: Online Submission


